
 
 

May 2023 
Crews begin installing pipe on Shorewood Drive as early as May 19 

Expect flaggers and minor delays 
 
Construction activities will 
close one lane of traffic:   
Construction on 90th Place 
Southeast began at Shorewood 
Drive and has been progressing 
for almost a year. Starting as 
early as tomorrow, crews will 
begin installing pipes on 
Shorewood Drive. Two flaggers 
on Shorewood Drive and one 
flagger on 90th Pl S.E. will direct 
traffic. 
 
We expect construction on 
Shorewood Drive to take 
approximately a week to 
complete*. We anticipate some 
traffic delays while flaggers 
move one lane of alternating traffic around the work.  
 
*Construction schedules can change based on factors such as site conditions, weather, and 
crew/material availability. We will notify you in advance of any major changes to the planned schedule.  
 
What to expect: 
• All work will be performed in the public right-of-way.  
• Typical work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday.  
• Noise, dust, and vibrations typical of an active construction project.   
• Emergency vehicle access will be maintained.  
• Garbage, recycling, composting, and mail service should be maintained.  

o If services are interrupted, please call the project hotline at 425-305-3587.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 OR TTY REPLY: 711 

Map of work area on Shorewood Drive 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI    Sewer Upgrade Project 
 
  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 

    Visit the project Webpage at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 
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